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My husband and I have lived in Oregon 50 years. We own our own business and with 

the strain of the pandemic and taxes it is hard to make ends meet. Our state is 

paying millions of dollars to put up illegals near the airport with the taxpayers footing 

the bill. Enforce our laws, do not hamstring the courts and we will not need a public 

safety entity. I oppose this bill. 


